
 

 

President, Göran Ilic 

Association of Public Prosecutors and Deputy Public Prosecutors of Serbia 

 

                                                                                                                                                     3  August 2017                        

Subject: IAP Certificate of Merit 2017 

  

  
Dear Mr. Göran Ilic, 
  
I am delighted to be able to inform you that during the most recent meeting of the Executive Committee it was 
agreed that your Association should be a recipient of the IAP Certificate of Merit, for hosting the 3

rd
  Global 

Forum for Associations of Prosecutors in Belgrade, Serbia from 25 - 28 May 2017.  
  
The award of the IAP, the Certificate of Merit, seeks to express the gratitude to members of the IAP, individual 
or organizational, for work in the pursuit of the Objects of the Association. 
 
The IAP also did take into consideration the role of your Association in the promotion of the rule of law and 
protection of the autonomy of prosecutors. 
  
The certificate will be presented during the General Meeting (Wednesday 13 September) of the 22nd IAP 
Annual Conference in Beijing, People’s Republic of China (10 – 15 September 2017) and we hope that you or 
another representative of your office will be able to be there to receive it. However, please inform us if you are 
unable to attend, for organizational reasons. 
  
We congratulate you on behalf of the entire IAP and hope that you will accept this certificate, already for the 
second time. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Han Moraal 

SECRETARY-GENERAL OF IAP 

IAP Secretariat, Hartogstraat 13, NL-2514 EP The Hague, The Netherlands + 31 70 363 03 45, sg@iap-assocation.org 
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